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For  :ALL PRESIDENTS/HEADS OF PUBLIC AND PRIVATE HIGHER EDUCATION
INSTITUTIONS IN REGION Il

Subject : Call for Submission of Manuscripts for the 2024 Edition of the Philippine
Journal of Labor and Industrial Relations (PJLIR)

Date : June 27, 2023

This Office endorses the subject undertaking “Call for Submission of Manuscripts for
the 2024 Edition of the Philippine Journal of Labor and Industrial Relations,” of the
School of Labor and Industrial Relations of the University of the Philippines-
Diliman.

The PJLIR journal is looking for original empirical studies or conceptual papers on labor
and industrial relations, including human resource management. The said journal will
serve as an essential venue for academics, faculty members, and professionals to
contribute to intellectual discourse and assess the existing and future state of labor and
industrial relations. To maintain the highest academic standards and integrity, all
submissions will go through a blind-peer review process.

For those interested in publishing their papers, the deadline for submission will be until
October 30, 2023. The manuscripts must be sent to cip.upd@up.edu.ph. Should there be
further queries, interested researchers and practitioners alike are invited to visit the UP-
SOLAR website, or check on the UPSOLAIR Facebook page.

For the voluntary participation of all concerned.

Wide dissemination of this memorandum is desired.

MS. LORAL. YUSI
Officer-in-Charge

Office of the Director IV

Reference:

Letter of Mr. Arman D. Mangilinan
University Research Associate |i
School of Labor and Industrial Relations
University of the Philippines Diliman
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